
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING 

 OF OPEN SESSION MEETINGS 

OF THE  RETIREMENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF THE SACRAMENTO REGIONAL TRANSIT DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Open Session Meetings of the Retirement 

Board of Directors of the Sacramento Regional Transit District scheduled for 

January 25, 2017 at 9:00 a.m., respectively, has been rescheduled for February 

1, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.  

 

 


